
 

 

January 2019 Newsletter 

JANUARY DATES TO REMEMBER: 

 

January 7 – 8  First Day Back 

January 7- 10  Happy New Year! 2019 Collage, Paper Plate Noise Makers,  

January 14-17  Letter Q, Ice and Snow Activities, Snowball Size Sorting  

January 21 - 24 In-Class Dance Presentation, Letter G, Winter Animals, Penguin 

Math 

January 28 – 29  Letter S, Shaving Cream Letters 

January 30 – 31  Make Squishy Snow Mud 
 

 

REMINDERS: 

 
 Flu season is upon us. If your child is 

lethargic, feverish, vomiting, etc., please 

keep them home and wait a minimum of 24 

hours after the last symptom clears before 

allowing them to return to class.  If your 

child is away sick, please notify the preschool 

by calling (403) 936-5474 x 4. 

 Please ensure that all mitts, hats, boots, and 

other personal belongings are labelled with 

your child’s name so that they can be 

returned if lost.  

HAPPY NEW YEAR: 

 
Welcome back to Indus Preschool! We hope that 

you had a relaxing and enjoyable holiday season! 

 

January brings an exciting and activity-packed 

month for the students. If you would like to see 

the schedule for January please visit the website 

at: www.induspreschool.com/class-calendar.  

 

The teachers are always looking for volunteers, 

so if you can help, the sigh-sheet is in the 

preschool lobby or speak to one of the teachers 

after class.  

If you would like to volunteer in the classroom, 

you must have a police background check 

completed.  Please email 

info@induspreschool.com to get started. 

 

 

http://www.induspreschool.com/class-calendar
mailto:info@induspreschool.com


 

2018/2019 EXECUTIVE BOARD 
President  Kylee Norris-Brown    

403.936.0694  

Vice President   Mandi Tomblin 

Secretary    Michelle Muzaic 

Treasurer    Shanna Lachance 

Events Coordinator   Andrea Sereda   

Book Club Coordinator  Shandell Van Hell 

Fundraising Coordinator  Alicia Kennedy 

BVAS Coordinator   Kirby McGaffin 

Advertising Coordinator  Leslie Hirsch  

 

 

 

 

REGISTRATION FOR 2019/2020: 
 

Registration for Indus Preschool 2019/2020 will be held at Indus Recreation Center 

on Wednesday February 27, 2019 

Classes are offered on a first-come-first served basis. Doors will open at 5:30pm and 

registration will begin at 6:00pm. Please visit our website for details.  

 

Before Indus Preschool can accept any registrations, the Executive Board Positions 

need to be filled for next year. The Board meets once per month with varying time 

commitments depending on the role. 

 

If you are interested in becoming a Board member, please contact our current 

President, Kylee, at info@induspreschool.com or 403-936-0694 

 

 

 

FUNDRAISING: 
 

 

Our Mabels Labels fundraiser is ongoing. 

Visit, www.mabelslabels.com, click ‘Support a 

Fundraiser’, and choose ‘Indus Preschool 

(Langdon)’ to order your labels.  

 

 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING: 
 

The Indus Preschool Annual General meeting will 

be help on Wednesday, January 16th at 7pm in 

the Meeting Room at the Indus Recreation 

Center. We encourage all parents to attend as 

the meeting will include reports from The 

President and The Treasurer.  
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